TRHE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

December 17, 1943.

Dear Amon:

I have received your letters
of Lecember fifteenth and I hasten to
get this note off to you before the
smoked turkeys are sent to the President.
If they have not already been shipped,
will you be good enough to address them
to Mr. Frank Murray, at 1834 L St. N. W.,
Washington, D. C. and the President will
get them. For reasons which you will uncer-
stand, we are asking all those who wish to
send edible gifts to the President to send
it to the above address.

Many thanks and my very best
wishes to you,

SincgfPely,

Grace G. Tully |
Private Secretary .

Mr. Amon G. Carter, uut
Fort Worth, lexas.
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